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Report on the Aug. 27 IBR meeting
• Discussed: 

– the KAGRA International workshops,
– Authorship 
– KAGRA Scientific Congress

• Next F2F meeting: 
– Dates:  Feb. 21 (Sun) – Feb. 23 (Tue), 2016
– Venue:  to be decided

• 1st International Workshop on KAGRA
– Dates: June 2016
– Host: Korean group (venue to be decided)
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Final remarks
• KAGRA is in the very important stage. I really hope that all of 

us work together for the construction and commissioning of 
iKAGRA, so that we will have the successful operation of 
iKAGRA.

• We need to make a feasible plan for bKAGRA. We will 
continue discussing the plan (at the next F2F as well). 

• KAGRA Scientific Congress has been approved. Many thanks 
to the preparation committee. We expect that;
– the KSC members and its beard members will be selected within this 

year,
– the first KSC (face-to-face) meeting will be held during the next F2F 

meeting, and 
– the next summer F2F meeting will be organized by KSC. 

• Many thanks to Matsushima-san, Moriwaki-san, U. of Toyama 
students, Takayama-san, and Kawakami-san.
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